

Riverside Academy • 3280 River Road • Cincinnati, Ohio 45204 • (513)921-7777

July 19, 2016

Mr. Durk Rorie

President

Riverside Academy Board of Directors

Dear Mr. Durk Rorie:

The Board of Director's Safe School Policy requires that the School Leader provide the School's Board President a semi-annual written summary "limited to the number of verified acts of harassment, intimidation and bullying, whether in the classroom, on school property, to and from school, or at school-sponsored events." Pursuant to this policy, we are reporting via this letter that your School has had 3 of verified acts of harassment, intimidation, and bullying for the second half of the 2015-2016 school year from December 2015 through June 2016.

We appreciate all that you do for your school and will continue to follow Board Policy requirements on reporting.

Sincerely,

Arnez Gray

Principal

Riverside Academy